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WHAT MAKES POLISH MUSIC POLISH?

A lecture and performance by
Professor Wojciech Kocyan

Sunday October 29, 7:00 p.m.
Los Angeles Harbor College

Free parking in Lot “G*

LOS ANGELES HARBOR COLLEGE

11 Figueroa Place, Wilmington, CA 90744
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FROM OUR PRESIDENT cultgre with 1’15. Hannah and Timothy are
?
Our first meeting of the year was an enjoy- groYlgg, aren t tgey. AW@ hagh36 attende§§
able multicultural event featuring a Le- s R new'Tem e "?t€ Elangz . d?m
banese feast and presenting our scholarship and Kenper Bai o Specia BEHI O Kot
dates Linda Mazich Govel and Deborah Shrader

winner, Masumi Kono. Thanks to our gracious : .
hosts, the Nachef family, for sharing their :z;iozlso guests, along with some important



If you have not already received your year-
book, it is included in this mailing. I
hope you will sit right down and put our
dates on your calendar. You will notice
some changes in traditional calendar dates.
We are having our scholarship fund raiser,
Musical Mosaic, earlier in the year to ac-
commodate our busy schedules that always
tend to fill up in March and April. Also,
the Scholarship Recital and Dinner will be
in May. Hopefully, this will be a a better
time, before school vacations begin. A new
program this year will be a presentation for
Pacific Inn. We hope to have members who
don’t usually have an opportunity to share
their talents make this a fun time for the
residents. We will want to count those SERV
hours!!

October 29 is just around the corner. As
you see from the enclosed flyer, the Polish
National Alliance Paderewski Lodge has al-
ready gotten the word out to their member
and are concluding a weekend event with
Wojciech’s lecture-recital. We are indeed
fortunate to have the Kocyans as members of
our chapter. I’m looking for a BIG turnout
or our members and friends. The lecture
should be fine for junior high students and
up. See you Sunday, the 29th.

YEARBOOK CORRECTIONS AND CHANGES

Telephone number change:
Deborah Aitken
Anli Tong

310-792-3892
310-541-5607

Meeting change:
Gamma Sigma Reunion Dinner postponed
until next year
Musical Mosaic - Friday, January 26,
2001 - 8:00

Telephone Committee additions:
Joy Griffith, Bee-Dee Lim, Virginia
Ludwick

Add 50 year stars to Mary Feyk and Neeltje
Gingerich

YOUNG PERFORMERS’ SHOWCASE

Young Performers’ Showcase will be Decem-
ber 2, at the Pacific Unitarian Church in
Rancho Palos Verdes. If you would like to
enter one of your students and did not re-
ceive an application form, please contact
Teddy Greenwald at 310-212-5788. Deadline

for applications is November 13.
CAREER PATHS

Our new member, Anita Chang is now on the
faculty at Dominguez Hills. She has three
recitals coming up:

Soloist with the Long Beach Community
Symphony in the Hummel 3rd Piano Con-
certo on December 17, at 2:00.

A1l Chopin lecture-recital at Cal
State Dominguez Hills, La Corte Hall,
on October 24, at 8:00 p.m.

Living Music Concert (performing all
20th century music by living compos-
ers) on November 9, 8:00, at Harbor
College, Music Building.

Ann Grennan has accepted a faculty position
at the Orange County High School of the
Arts. She will be teaching musical theater
classes and will be part of the new Opera
Conservancy which has been designed in
partnership with Opera Pacific as an inten-
sive program of pre-professional training
for talented and dedicated young singers.

BOARD MEETING

The next Board meeting will on November 20
at 7:30 at the home of Emily Lacina.



